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Road/Design 

I approve and support MaineDOT's Whitney Brook 
Bridge Project. The aspect that I love about 
MaineDOT's Whitney Brook Bridge Project is that the 
existing bridge will be replaced with one that is safer 
and up to current design standards. 

Thank you for your comments. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Other, 

Construction, 
Road/Design 

Type of bridge—the one that is most long-term and 
most flexible to future possible modifications. 
Detour—I think that the short term temporary bridge 
near the site would be least disruptive to the fewest 
local people versus the extended side-road disruption 
and long detour. The town will feel the effects for the 
duration of the project, so keeping that disruption to a 
minimum is important. Usage of the adjacent 
recreational park would be unpleasant in either case 
due to dust, noise and potential injury. Establishing a 
temporary recreational place (say at the nearby 
school/ church? property) would be a safer substitute 
than maintaining use. So I suggest the best bridge, 
the short local temporary bridge, and relocating the 
park temporarily. Thank you for making input 
possible. I am not local, but I do use this bridge 
whenever I drive north. 

Thank you for your comments. We will certainly be taking the 
safety of the public seriously if it is determined to use the public 
park property as the location of a potential detour and will work with 
the town to address concerns. 
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